
How to Submit Information to the Council 
 
Thanks for your interest in the Behavioral Health Partnership 
Oversight Council. The council’s goal is to help ensure that 
Connecticut residents served by Husky, the state’s Medicaid 
program, receive excellent behavioral health care. The council 
includes medical and mental health providers, behavioral health 
consumers, families and advocates, and state agency 
representatives.  
 
The council is also interested in hearing from people who are not 
members but whose insights and perspectives can contribute to our 
goal of ensuring that Husky beneficiaries have broad access to high 
quality behavioral health care. The council cannot solve individual 
problems or intervene in care, and does not regulate any providers of 
care. However, we do examine issues that may lead to improvement 
of the system as a whole. 
 
If you would like to share your thoughts with the council, please send 
an email to david.kaplan@cga.ct.gov and include the following 
information:  
 
Your name, address and contact information; 
The organization you represent, if applicable; 
A description of the subject you would like to address;  
How you believe it will contribute to the council’s work. 
 
Council leadership will review your comments and may invite you to 
speak at a meeting of the council or one of its committees. The 
council may also refer you to another agency with an interest in your 
information. Council meetings are video recorded and may be 
televised by CT-N, a public affairs network that covers the state 
General Assembly. Thanks for your participation. 
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